
 

 

 

11th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I do hope you enjoyed looking at the photo montages from Fairtrade Day and World Book 

day last week.  

 

This week, we have had a busy week in school once again. Please find a taste of what we 

have been getting up to…..  
 

Lakes 3 really enjoyed exploring and listening to all the different instruments that Steve 

our Music Teacher brought in!  

   
 

Some members of Lakes 6 received these special certificates and rosettes for taking part 

in a dance exam with Miss Zoe. 

    
 

  



 

 

Lakes 8 have been busy making cupcakes this week. Though looking through the pictures of 

the lesson, busy eating also comes to mind. Admittedly, the cakes looked and tasted 

delicious.  

    
 

Lakes 11 have been learning about the Easter Story.  Palm leaves were placed on the 

ground in front of Jesus when he entered Jerusalem.   

    
 

On Tuesday the Library Bus came to school, pupils have great fun choosing a book to read. 

    

   
 



 

 

 

Mountains 6 had a team’s meeting with a class from the Jack Tizard School in London.  We 

have been working for a long time to make links with another SEN school and we were 

delighted to finally meet Raven Class!  Students from both classes introduced themselves 

and talked about some of their likes and dislikes.  We hope to build upon this and create a 

good link with an urban school.   

 

Parent’s Evenings 

Parent’s Evenings are coming up soon - week beginning 21st March. Due to the levels of 

COVID in school and in line with most other schools these will be conducted by phone as 

per the Autumn term. Teachers will be in touch to arrange convenient times to contact 

you. 

 

A Big Thank You 

Thank you to everyone who supported Ultimate Sounds Disco at the Marchon Club on 

Saturday 26th February, either by attending the Freddie Mercury tribute night, donating 

items for the raffle / tombola or buying raffle and tombola tickets on the night. 

 

A fantastic £725 was raised for school. 

 

This is the second time Ultimate Sounds have chosen Mayfield, with a donation of £263.50 

received earlier in the year from Trevor Palmer.  We are very grateful for the support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sam Kidd 

Headteacher 


